
From: saina john [mailto:

Sent: Tuesday, 30 November 2010 9:54 PM 
To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: student response 

 

Hai i am doing bachelor of nursing (post registration) in university of ballarat and this is my 

last semester. I already completed my bachelor of  nursing  from my home country and again 

i am doing bachelor of nursing for getting australian registration and i would like to work 

here. I have invested lots of money for this course. But now i have mental stress  because of 

changing rules regarding registration. Lets hope for the best.  
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